
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5th September 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Helping your teen feel safe online (without banning social media) 

 

As we are aware our young people are spending increasing amounts of time online and 

engaging with social media. Many of our new Year 7 students will have smart phones with 

access to the internet and social media for the first time. 

 

To help parents and carers navigate the possible issues and engage in conversations about 

staying safe online Media Smart have launched a campaign and information guide Helping 

your teen feel safe online (without banning social media) - just follow link below. 

 

Media Smart - TikTok Teens, Social Media and You 

 

We hope you find it useful. 

 

Miss Warburton 

PSHE Subject Lead 

 

Balshaw’s Church of England High School, Church Road, Leyland, Lancashire, PR25 3AH 
Tel: 01772 421009, Email: enquiries@balshaws.org.uk 
Website: www.balshaws.org.uk, Twitter: @Balshawscehigh 

Excellent School 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmediasmart.uk.com%2Ftiktok-teens-social-media-and-you%2F&data=05%7C02%7Ch.swift%40balshaws.org.uk%7C89c1b7e78907449810ec08ddeaf5043e%7C2e7cab71ebd34debbcfa3e607c988efd%7C0%7C0%7C638925060254453308%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Rr7oXVWlYKNcwickYZqO5fjwW964bTvV00LCPbZN4nU%3D&reserved=0

